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 31 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It is important that our young people have a voice in how well our school is doing and what 

improvements need to be made. At Baldragon Academy we want our young people to be at the heart of 

improving our school by having their say.  

 

At recent assemblies we asked all pupils to contribute to three of our big priorities in school. These 

priorities are - learning and teaching, relationships for learning and safety in school. 

The forms below allow our young people to give their opinions on these issues and get involved in 

groups to shape future decisions. Could you please encourage them to share their voice if they haven’t 

already by clicking on the links below. 

 

· Safety in school pupil voice - https://forms.office.com/e/HbuS9Yd4eT 

 

· Relationships for learning pupil voice - https://forms.office.com/e/hxvge4TMiH 

 

· Learning and teaching pupil voice - https://forms.office.com/e/JnNht3BBqK 

 

As always, many thanks for your support, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Beattie. 

Depute Headteacher 
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